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Minutes of the Central Committee for Catholic School Councils Meeting 
Thursday, September 5, 2019 - 7:00 p.m. 
Board Room, Catholic Education Centre 
 

Chair: Pam Olivieri   

Vice Chair: Genevieve Rodney   
Trustee: Stefano Pascucci      
Superintendent: Wayne Brunton   
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    i. Declaration of Conflict of Interest - NIL 
   b. Declaration of Alternates by Family of Schools 

Dinah Langley, Mississauga North - Elementary Alternate 
Gail Briand-Santo, Mississauga South - Secondary Alternate 

   c. Identification of Observers and Guests 
    Carolyn Esvelt, Religious Education & Faith Formation Coordinator 
    Paula Kulas                                                          Christina Cordeiro 
    Anna Vitorino 
  5.  
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- The Board of Trustees will be approving the Multi-Year Strategic Plan.  Lǘ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ .ƻŀǊŘΩǎ Ǿƛǎƛƻƴ 
of Catholicity, Safe Schools, Equity and Inclusivity, Literacy and Numeracy, etc. 

- Ministry will be supporting PRO Grants this school year but PRO Grant funding has not been 
released. 
i) Responding to Laurie-Anne Clark, Superintendent Wayne Brunton clarified that the 

Ministry has not provided any funding for parent engagement. 
ii) Responding to Dinah Langley, Superintendent Wayne Brunton clarified that if schools are 

affected by any job action, communication will go out to the community. 
iii) Responding to Dinah Langley, Superintendent Wayne Brunton clarified that students will 

not be expected to attend school if there is a strike. 
  3. OAPCE Report ς Wayne Brunton 

- Upcoming DRAPCE meeting dates: 
October 30, 2019 
November 27, 2019 
January 29, 2020 
February 26, 2020 
March 25, 2020 
April 29, 2020 
May 27, 2020 
June 17, 2020 

  4. SEAC Report ς Bobbi Wilson 
- SEAC meeting is next week. 
- An email was sent out today with copies of letters from Greater Essex County DSB.  The four 




